
July 7, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Aaron Lind and I reside at 735 B Market Street in Victoria, BC. I

reside in the sole residential rental unit in the building. My residence and Cain

Exercise Rehab are the only occupants of a mixed-use 2-level building.

It has come to my attention that the owner of Cain Exercise Rehab, IonCain,

is making efforts to resolve an issue related to the parking availability at 735 B

Market Street.

I am writing this letter to articulate my support for JonCain and his business

Cain Exercise Rehab.

I have occupied the residence at 735 B Market Street since June1, 2016, and

am delighted to share with you that I have never experienced difficulties related to

parking while a resident at this address. I would further like to share that there is

often ample street parking available in the area surrounding the building.

I am a licenced Property Manager ‘and have some

familiarity with these issues. I would like to share that Ion Cain has been

exceedingly kind, understanding and accommodating in any requests I've made of

him regarding my residence and my parking needs in our shared spaces. 1 do not

anticipate his business will interfere with the ability of myself or my guests to use

the parking area. I was disheartened to hear that this technicality has been an

impediment to his entrepreneurial aspirations and hope that this burden can be

relieved and he may be permitted to pursue his vocation without further delay.

Sincerely,

Aaron Lind




